
Cookridge Primary School: Child Protection 

The safety of children is our number 1 priority! 

Our school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all children, staff and visitors.  

In order to sustain high levels of safeguarding, visitors and volunteers are expected to share this commitment. 

If you are concerned about a child and would like to speak to someone please speak to a Designated Officer. 

 

Who are the Child Protection Designated Officers? 

Mrs Brosnan  
 

  Mr Kershaw 
Assistant Headteacher 

Mr Kerr 
Deputy Headteacher 

Mrs Hunter 
Headteacher 

 

 CPO 

Lead CPO - Family and Support Officer 

 Lead CPO  CPO 


